
 

 

 

Why do you LOVE Canada?  

 

We want to know why you LOVE Canada. To celebrate Canada 150, Mayor Christian Provenzano is 
inviting all elementary school children to submit a short story and tell us why they LOVE Canada.   
 

All stories will be placed in a drum and the Mayor will draw submissions monthly commencing in June 
through to the end of December 2017.  If a child’s story is drawn, they will be invited to come to a City 
Council meeting to read his or her story on why they LOVE Canada; they will also be presented with a 
Canada 150 package. 
 

Other stories will be drawn and posted on the City’s website for all to enjoy. For more information, 
visit saultstemarie.ca/lovecanada. 
 

To submit your short story, fill out the below form and email it to mayor.student@cityssm.on.ca or 
drop it off in person at the Civic Centre in the Canada 150 drum located in the lobby (Level 2). 
 

Please use this form for your submission:    - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Full Name: Age: 

School/Teacher: Grade: 

Parent/Guardian: Phone #: 

Why you LOVE Canada: 
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